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I am adding my voice to the permanent moratorium of the “Large Hog Farms & Factories”
In the Buffalo River watershed!   Please keep what God gave everyone to enjoy not destroy!
Rachel A. O’Carroll
 
Sent from Mail for Windows 10
 

mailto:rocarroll@cox.net
mailto:Reg-Comment@adeq.state.ar.us
https://go.microsoft.com/fwlink/?LinkId=550986

